2419 MASSACHUSETTS AVENUE
WASHINGTON

October 21, 1924,

My dear Miss Mason:

Thank you very much for
your kind invitaetion to attend the
Alumnae luncheon of your school on the
last Saturday of January next.

I regret to say that I shall
not be in this country at that time, as I
expect to leave on a World Cruise early
in that month.

With very kindest regards

9

Cordially yours,

mﬁy%

Miss C. E. Mason,
The Castle,
Tarrytown-on-Hudson,
New York.,.




